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Clinical Sciences Building Retrofit and Renovation  
 
The Clinical Sciences Building (CSB) is being renovated to meet current seismic safety requirements and to 
provide instructional and meeting spaces that support modern teaching and research. The project will also 
connect Parnassus Ave. to the interior Saunders Court with a new entrance and gateway. Construction is 
scheduled to be complete in late 2019. 
 
February 2019 
Noisy work 

• Noisy demolition in Magnolia Court (adjacent to the pedestrian spine) is scheduled 
intermittently through February as work continues to remove the walkway and connections 
between UC Hall and CSB.  

• Demolition of a concrete wall inside the lower level of CSB near MSB is scheduled starting 
Feb. 8 and expected to continue through the following week. 

 
Construction Activity 

• Shear wall construction continues throughout the building. 
• Concrete pours are taking place throughout the project, including for the elevator pit at 

basement level and foundation footings for the new pavilion. 
• Foundation footings work for pavilion includes excavation, rebar, and concrete pours. 

Waterproofing continues. 
• Steel fabrication for the pavilion structure started this month at an off-site location. 

Installation is scheduled to begin in mid-March. 
 
Infrequent, short (2-5 minute) closures of the pedestrian spine between Nursing and UC Hall are 
expected; flaggers will be present to provide direction. 
 
To learn more about the CSB project, including a monthly construction update please visit the CSB 
webpage on space.ucsf.edu.  

All dates are subject to change. 
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